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There are bags of toys 
available for children at 
the back of church. 
Please ask a sides person if you 
would like to borrow one during 
the service. 

We are still collecting used 
postage stamps for the RNLI. 
Please place any stamps in 
the box at the back of church. 

Notices for the 

week beginning:  
Sunday 10th May 2015 

Please ask if you would like to know any 
more about the events listed on this page. 

Coming up…. 
10th May—Copy date for June 
magazine. Please send any arti-
cles to the editors by this date. 
19th May 2.00pm 
Tea at the Coach House. 
7.30pm PCC Meeting. 
26th May 2.30pm —Tuesday Tea 
in the narthex. 
7th June—Financial presentation 
in church at all services. 
11th June—7.00pm Hospice mid 
summer service 
16th June—2.00pm Tea at the 
Coach House 
18th June 7.00pm King Edward 
College Charter Day Service. 

Children, if you find that your parents 

We are making a  

collection in church 

today to be sent to 

t h e  D i s a s t e r s   

Emergency Committee 

for the Nepal Earthquake    

Appeal. 

FOODBANK MESSAGE 
Thanks you for all the     
support, whether it be food 

donations, toiletry donations,   
prayer, volunteering, we are   
grateful to you all. 
We have a volunteering opportuni-
ty for Drivers in the Storehouse 
at Albion Street, Brierley Hill. If 
you are 25 or over, hold a full driv-
ing licence and think you 
could help out  with: Gen-
eral Warehouse   duties loading/
unloading the van with pallets of 
food or driving the van Then 
please email  
amin@blackcountryfoodbank.org.
uk and we'll let you have an appli-
cation form.  
SHORTAGES THIS WEEK ARE: 
Fruit Juice 
UHT Milk 
Mashed Potato 
Tinned Meat 
Toothpaste 
Shampoo (500ml or less) 
Deodorants (male and female) 
Anti Bac Hand Gel  
Can Openers  

Hard copies of the new      
service rota covering May —
August are available  today at 
the back of church. Please  

remember to inform John if you need 
to make any swaps or changes. 
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Collectors will be out in 
our parish this week. 
Please give as generously 
as you are able. For fur-
ther details of the work of 
Christian Aid please visit 
www.Christianaid.org.uk 


